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Please do not make changes that will disadvantage those who have every right to 
vote, but will not be able to meet the ID requirements due to race, disability and 
or ci rcumstance not of their own choosing, such as age or cultura l heritage. 
To date, there has been no evidence to suggest that voting fraud due to multiple 
vote casting under one name has occurred. 
Electronic voting will end such risk if there is a genuine need to address fraud of 
this nature. Nos system is perfect, so there is no justification to introduce a 
system that would disadvantage the most vulnerable. 
Conservative governments have a tendency to be tricky and these proposed 
changes are a means of reducing the votes non-conservative parties would 
receive. You really are being naughty. 
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